
Dear Colleagues and Friends 

 

Due to the overwhelming request from colleagues and friends, we are pleased to 

announce that the full paper submission deadline for APVC2021, Qingdao has been 

extended for two weeks to Wednesday, 14th of July, 2021. We strongly encourage those 

have not submitted the full paper to do so before the extended deadline. For people who 

choose to submit the abstract only, they are welcomed to make their presentation at the 

APVC2021 conference. However, they may miss the opportunity to have their papers 

recommended for the inclusion in the special issues of the three SCI journals affiliated 

with the APVC2021 conference.   

 

Tian Ran Lin 

General chair, APVC2021, Qingdao 

1st of July, 2021 


